
 

Springdale Mennonite Church  

Vol. LXVIII                April 17, 2022          Issue 16 

No Sunday School  

10:30 a.m. Worship (Indoors and via Zoom) 
    

    

Prelude - Martha Laub, Ranita Shenk 

Call to Worship (back of bulletin) - Kim Powell  
 

Welcome and Announcements 

Congregational Singing (and Flowering the Cross) 

 - Gerald Shenk, Martha Laub 

 “Christ the Lord is Risen Today” (HWB 280) 

 “Was it a Morning Like This?”  

 “Low in the Grave He Lay” (HWB 273) 
 

Offering (includes coin offerings for missions)  

Children’s Time - Flora Martinez, Kevin Goertzen 

Congregational Singing  

 “Lift Your Glad Voices” (HWB 275) 

 “Christ has Arisen” (HWB 267) 

Scripture Reading: John 20:1-18; Colossians 2:9-15 

Message: “All Powerful” - Kevin Goertzen 

Song of Response: “Christ Who Left His Home in Glory” (HWB 283) 

Congregational Sharing and Prayer 

Sending Song / Procession of the Cross (outside front doors) 

Closing Song: “Praise God from Whom” (HWB 118 / MH 606) 

Benediction 

------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 

Please pray for Alice Hostetter & Bertha Showalter (death of their 

brother, Ernest Hartzler, on April 10); and Janet Dunnivan (Marian 

Mininger’s friend, who is dealing with a lot of pain). 
 
 

 

TODAY / THIS WEEK 
    Today 10:00 a.m.:  Donuts / Juice / Coffee  

    Tues. 7:00 p.m.:  Evening Prayers 

    Wed. 6:45 p.m.:  “Striving for Faithful Responses” Gathering 

    Thurs. 7:15 a.m.:  Morning Prayers 

 7:00 p.m.:  Women’s Zoom Bible Study 

    Sat. 9:00 a.m.:  Providing Breakfast for Disciples’ Kitchen 
            

NEXT WEEK / COMING EVENTS 
    Apr. 28:  Worship Commission Meeting (9 a.m.) 

    May 14:  Bake Sale to Benefit the Sanchez / Green Ministries 

 (9 a.m., Cheese Shop) 

    May 15:  EMHS Touring Choir at Springdale (10:30 a.m.) 

    May 29:  Fifth Sunday Offering for Missions 

    June 13-17:  Vacation Bible School (Lynside M. C., p.m.) 

    July 8-10:  Church Day Out Weekend at Highland Retreat 

    July 14-16:  VA Mennonite Conference Delegate Assembly 

------------------------------------------------------ 

“We are grateful for the Lord's protection during Carol's recent 

surgery. Thank you for your prayers, cards, and meals that reminded us 

of the life that flows through the body.”  - James and Carol Wenger 
 

“To our Springdale Family: Thank you for your outpouring of love, 

prayer & concern at the recent passing of our father & grandfather, 

John Shenk.  Thank you for the flowers & numerous cards that you 

shared with us.  We will be participating in a memorial service for him 

on Sunday afternoon, May 1, at East Petersburg Mennonite Church in 

Pennsylvania.”   - Alan, Sharon and Ranita Shenk 
 

We received a card this week from Steven & Carol Blair:  “Happy 

Easter blessings to our Springdale family!  He is risen; He is risen 

indeed.  Love to you all.” 
 

If you are interested in reserving a room at the Mt. View Retreat Center 

for our Church Day Out weekend at Highland Retreat (July 8-10), 

please contact Nancy Stoll by May 1.  Brochures containing lodging & 

other information about that weekend are available on the foyer table. 
 

Please check the bulletin board for ways to benefit Disciples’ Kitchen 

through “Scrapping with a Passion” and Amazon Smile. 

 


